From the Head

David Goodhew MA (Oxon)



4 June 2015

Dear Mr and Mrs Sandhu,

It has been an especial pleasure for me to follow this talented year group over the past three years and see them develop into vibrant and articulate young adults. The Class of 2015 are an inspiring year group, who embody all that is best about Latymer and it will be fascinating to follow their progress in the wider world over the coming years.

I was so heartened to learn that a group of Year 13 parents were spearheading an appeal which we hope will fund a Sixth Form means tested award. This will be known as the "Class of 2015 Bursary" and I can think of no more suitable way to mark the end of this year group's journey through Latymer. As you know, increasing the number of bursaries at Latymer is one of our main priorities and it would be wonderful to have another dedicated Sixth Form award to offer.

Please accept my most sincere thanks for your most generous gift of £5,000. This cornerstone gift will give an invaluable momentum to our fundraising efforts as we progress closer towards establishing this award.

This is an inspiring initiative and the Governors and I are very appreciative of your support for it. May I also take this opportunity to thank you for your longstanding support both to our bursary programme and to the academic mentoring department, it is most appreciated.

I hope that Jai enjoys his last few weeks at school and that he will stay in touch with Latymer in the years ahead.

Yours sincerely

